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Major General Jeffery P. Kramer

Director, J7 n L/ / /

U.S European Command

General Kramer, (COSMO — 7 2n32 70177 y7mn)

As I near the end of my term as the head of the training, evaluation and doctrine division
of the IDF, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your continuous support and
cooperation throughout the last year, since you assumed your position in EUCOM.

It was a true pleasure working with you and as I look back, proudly, at the past year, I
am confident that our cooperation, discourse and guidance assisted our forces to
enhance our joint contingency preparedness.

A thank you is owed the wonderful team at the J7, J5, J3 and the various components
for their continuous support and agility, and a special shout out to Mr. Hooper who
exemplifies the meaning of "JOINT EXERCISES".

As you move on to your new position in NATO JFC-Brunssom, please remember that
you have an open invitation to visit Israel and the IDF - I would love to see you here in
your NATO capacity!

All the best, my friend!

Toda (thank yqu) and Shalom!

Major General Yacov Bengo
Head of Training, Evaluation and Doctrine Division
CG, Northgrn Corps
Israel Defense Forces
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